
 

 
 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 

 

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager 
 

Date: October 4, 2022 
 

Subject: R-51-22:  Confirmation of Markus Moore as Director of Transportation 
 

 

 

This resolution is for the confirmation of Markus Moore as the Director of Transportation.  Mr. 
Moore meets or exceeds all qualifications for this position which are outlined in the following 
specific job description requirements: 

- Considerable experience in transportation operations, some of which shall have been at the 
level of Transportation Supervisor and  

- College graduation from a recognized college or university with major course work in job-
related field, preferably a master's degree with major in Transportation or related field; or 
any equivalent combination of experience and training which provides the required 
knowledge, skills and abilities. 

-  
Additional information is provided in the confirmation letter and Mr. Moore’s resume. 
 

Prepared by Tricia Hopkins, Human Resources Manager 


